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14th January 2025 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 11 Students, 
 

Invitation to Year 11 Parents’ Information Evening: Supporting Your Child Through GCSEs  
 

We are writing to invite you to a special Parents’ Information Evening focused on 

supporting your child in their preparation for the upcoming GCSE exams in May 2025. 
This important event will take place on: 

 

Date: Thursday 23rd January 2025 
Time: 6:00-7:30pm 

 
The evening will provide valuable insights into the GCSE exam process, including: 

 

• Key exam dates and subject-specific guidance. 
• Strategies to support your child’s revision and well-being. 

• Tools and resources available to help students achieve their best. 
 

This session will also give you the opportunity to ask questions and gain practical advice 

on how to help your child balance their studies, maintain motivation, and manage 
stress effectively during this crucial time. 

 

We strongly encourage all parents and carers to attend, as your support plays a vital 
role in your child’s success. Please confirm your attendance by completing this 

Microsoft form https://forms.office.com/e/Ydg5Wk6jru  by Wednesday 22nd January 2025  
 

Thank you for your ongoing support. We look forward to seeing you at this important 

event. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Ms R Dhinsa 

Vice Principal 

Quality of Education 

https://forms.office.com/e/Ydg5Wk6jru

